
 

May 13, 2013 

 
 
Mr. Ralph Dollhopf 
Federal On-Scene Coordinator and Incident Commander 
U.S. Environmental Protection Agency 
801 Garfield Avenue, #229 
Traverse City, MI  49686 

Re:  In the Matter of Enbridge Energy Partners, L.P., et al, Docket No. CWA 1321-5-13-001 

Dear Mr. Dollhopf: 

On May 10, 2013, Enbridge Energy, Limited Partnership (Enbridge) requested additional time to provide 
complete dredge permit applications to the Michigan Department of Environmental Quality (MDEQ) 
pursuant to the United States Environmental Protection Agency (U.S. EPA) directive dated May 8, 2013.   

This letter modifies the initial request based upon further discussions between the U.S. EPA and Enbridge 
for the five (5) dredge permit applications.  Enbridge is requesting the following submittal schedule: 

 Delivery of one (1) completed dredge permit application to the MDEQ by May 17, 2013, and 

 Delivery of the remaining four (4) completed dredge permit applications to the MDEQ 
by May 20, 2013 

The original permit delivery will be made to the MDEQ Kalamazoo District office by 5 pm on the dates 
presented above.  A full courtesy copy of the permit application will also be provided to the local MDEQ 
and U.S EPA in Marshall, Michigan.   

Please contact myself or Enbridge’s Incident Commander John Sobojinski if you have any questions. 

 
 
Sincerely, 

 
ENBRIDGE ENERGY, LIMITED 
PARTNERSHIP 
By Enbridge Pipelines (Lakehead) L.L.C. 
Its General Partner 
 

 
 
Richard Adams 
Senior Vice President, Operations 

CC: Mark Durno, U.S. EPA 
 Michelle DeLong, MDEQ 

Mark DuCharme, MDEQ 
John Sobojinski, Enbridge 

Enbridge Energy, Limited Partnership 
333 S. Kalamazoo Ave. 
Marshall, Michigan   49068 
 

Rich Adams 
Senior Vice President, Operations 


